
A 750-meter road linking the Yamuna
Expressway with the Noida International

Airport in Jewar is most likely to be completed
by March 2024. Which is being constructed by
the National Highways Authority of India, and

will be the main link to the the airport for
commuters coming from Noida and Delhi.


